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22nd May 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you will have seen from the communication from the Bradgate Education Partnership Trust, Bradgate 
Sixth Form will be gradually increasing the provision for students from within Years 12 from the week 
commencing June 8th. 
 
In line with the advice received from the DfE, this will take the form of some face to face input from 
teaching staff each week which will support the learning that is currently being set online. 
 
For the weeks beginning the 8th and 15th June, this will take the following form: 
 

Year 12 Thurs - Fri 

 Year 12 students will be taught in their subject groups.   

 These will be timetabled based on the timetable blocks 
and each subject area will have a staggered start to the 
beginning and end of the session.   

 Students will only take part in one subject on any one day 
to avoid the remixing of groups on any particular day.   

 More detailed information will be sent to you after half 
term.   

 
We have spent the last two weeks planning and adjusting our site to account for the latest advice from 
central government and Public Health England. Whilst we will take every precaution and risk mitigation 
measure that is open to us, we also acknowledge that we can only ever reduce risk and not eradicate it 
entirely. Therefore, whilst attendance is encouraged on the specified days, there will be no enforcement 
action taken where parents decide to continue to access the learning from home. 
 
These are our plans as they stand today, we will try to minimise any changes, however, as you will 
appreciate the guidance from government is constantly updated and we will continue to follow this 
guidance and if changes are necessary then these will be made and you will be informed. 
 
We will write to you with more details week commencing 1st June. 
 
Thank you for your continued support through this unprecedented time. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Tim Marston 
Headteacher 
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